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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a tremendous week at Woodloes which started with our first Sports Day for 3 years. The chil-
dren did their sporting carousel with their teachers and Onside Coaching on Monday morning which was 
great fun. Many thanks to ONside for providing a great variety of events. 
The afternoon, whole-school event was a great success. We tried something different with traditional events 
lick the sack race, egg and spoon etc and topped this off with some relays to finish which everyone thor-
oughly enjoyed. Many thanks for your support on the day which helped to create a great event and well 
done to the staff and children who put on such a great show! 
The children found out this week who their teachers are going to be in September and we have already 
held 2 transition sessions to help them get used to the changes. Further transition work is planned to en-
sure the children and staff all make a confident start in their new classes after the summer. 
We have also had a PTA Bingo night this week which was brilliantly well attended. This was a great event 
which highlights again, the additional focus we have on community engagement. Again, a super team effort 
and many thanks to everyone who organised and attended. 
More to come next week, but in the meantime, have a lovely weekend and many thanks for your wonderful 
support. 

 
Andy Mitchell - Head Teacher  

Sports Day 
 
What a fun sports day we had on Monday!  
The sun shone on an activity packed day, with a morning of team 
activities with onside coaching including tug-of-war, silly races, 
dodge ball and javelin. The afternoon saw the whole school on the 
field and every child taking part in their race of choice from sack 
race and egg and spoon to sprints, beanbag and finishing with the 
relay. 
The children showed great enthusiasm, sportsmanship and 
cheered each other on beautifully. 
Huge thanks to the overwhelming turnout of parent support, it was 
wonderful to finally have everyone in school again and created a 
fantastic atmosphere for the children. 

 
Miss Younghusband 

Air Quality Workshop 
 
This week, Year 4 and 5 enjoyed a visit from Performance in Edu-
cation and their show, Abbie Ayer and the Shed of Science. This 
interactive and informative show taught us all about air pollution 
and the little things we can do daily that can make a huge differ-
ence to our planets health. We all enjoyed this wonderful perfor-
mance and wanted to say thank you again to Performance in Edu-
cation!   

 
Miss Tresadern 

Attendance News  
  
 
 
 
Highest class attendance for last week—Class 3G
(Miss Gabel) with 99.5%! 
 
Whole school attendance to date - 94.3% (school 
target 96.5%) 
 

What I love about Woodloes …… 
 
 

 
 

‘I like plaiing with my frends’ 
 
 

Wilfred RC 
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Focus on Excellence– Curious Creatures in EYFS 
 
Yesterday Saplings and Reception had some scaly visitors with our friends from Curi-
ous Creatures. We got to touch and hold lizards big and small, water dragons and the 
8ft long boa constrictor. It was so good we just had to invite some of our friends from 
KS2 too!  
The children loved it and were still talking about the snakes and what they felt like 
when they came in this morning! 
Highly recommended as an experience for the children. Thank you Woodloes. 

 
Ms Valentine. 

Other News ….. 
Saplings Graduation Party 
Saplings are hosting their informal Graduation Party on Tuesday 12th July at 9.00am-10.30am, eve-
ryone is looking forward to celebrating with this years graduates, please can parents enter via the 
main hall. 

Zumba Day 
Years 1-6 will be participating in Zumba sessions throughout the day on Tuesday 12th July, please ensure 
your child comes to school wearing PE kits, suncream, sun hats and bring their water bottles. 
 

Year 6 Production 
Year 6 will be performing their production of ‘Mystery at Magpie Manor’ for parents and carers on Thursday 
14th July at 2.00pm. We are happy to be able to invite two adults per child to join the audience, please enter 
via the main hall. 
 

Year 6 Leavers Disco 
In celebration of Year 6’s hard work and time at Woodloes, the Year 6 pupils are invited to 
a leavers disco on Thursday 14th July from 6.30pm-8pm. Please ensure response slips are 
returned to school by Monday 12th July. Please note parents must be present to sign the 
children in and out of the event.  
 

End of Year Reports 
We will be issuing end of year school reports on Friday 15th July, your child will bring this home with them. 
 

Warwickshire Music Lessons 
Warwickshire county music are continuing to offer music lessons for our pupils in the next 
academic year. If your child is interested in learning guitar, piano, keyboard or steel pans, 
please enrol directly with Warwickshire Music (www.warwickshiremusichub.org) and they 

will be in touch when lessons can commence. Those currently enrolled in lessons will automatically be re-
newed for the next term.  
 

Parent Pay Debts 
Please can we ask parents to check their parent pay accounts and clear any outstanding debt by Friday 15th 
July, ready for the end of term. If you are having any difficulties with accessing your account or being able to 
pay, please contact the office as soon as possible for assistance. 
 

New To You Uniform Sale 
We would like to remind you that we are hosting the ‘New To You Uniform’ event on Tuesday 19th July, from 
3.30pm-5pm in the main school hall. Donations can be made up until Friday 15th July at the school office. 
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Friends of Woodloes– Bingo Night 
Thank you so much to those who attended our first ‘Friends Of Woodloes’ PTA 
bingo evening on Wednesday! It was a fantastic turn out and lots of great prizes 
were won.  
Keep your eye out for more events from September and thank you for all of your 
support with previous fundraisers over the last year.  
If you are interested in joining our amazing PTA team then please speak to the 
office/Miss Lyons or contact us on our Facebook page to find out more.  


